S.D.S. - 2025 Holiday Performance Information!

Holiday Show Date — Dec. 20", 2025
Believe it or not we are already preparing for the Holiday Show. The performance will take place on
December 20t and will begin at 2:00 PM. We will run rehearsals in the morning for certain Levels.
Rehearsal and drop off times are listed on the studio calendar. There is a mandatory rehearsal on Friday,
Dec. 19 at the studio for all students in Levels A-2 through D-3. (Creative Movement, Kinder Dance and
A-1 will not come in on Friday evening to rehearse.)

It is assumed that your dancer(s) will be participating in the Holiday Performance unless you communicate
otherwise to Miss Traci on or before Oct. 11t that you wish to Opt. Out. Please understand that we have
many dancers to get prepared and sized — we need this time to ensure we have all dancers costumed!

There is a $45.00 Show Fee per participating family. This fee is due on or before October 26'". Show fees
that are paid via cash, or check will receive a $5.00 discount. (Total $40) Any show fees not paid on or
before October 26" will be charged to the credit card on file for a total of $45.00.

This fee covers 2 tickets to the performance and a download of the show that will be provided by a
professional videographer. Show fees can be paid at the studio anytime between now and the deadline of
October 26™. Tickets will be handed out the week prior to the show to each family that is participating. You
will be able to purchase extra tickets for family and friends beginning Nov. 1st. You can send an email to
reserve them or just send in your order along with the money to receive extra tickets. We will give any
additional purchased tickets to you in the envelope along with your parents’ tickets. Tickets will be sold at
the door (the day of the performance) providing seats are available. All seats are $15.00. Children UNDER 3
are free — anyone 3 years of age and older will need a ticket to enter the theater.

Tickets are non-refundable.

As you know (unless you are a new family) we costume the entire show. You will not be responsible for
purchasing a costume for this performance. We will be taking an order for show tights in November — all
dancers must have the proper show tights to participate. This will ensure costumes look the same on stage.
ALL DANCERS PERFORMING IN THE HOLIDAY SHOW MUST WEAR A NEW PAIR OF TIGHTS FOR THE SHOW.
No dancers will be put onstage if they have the wrong tights or there are any holes or marks on tights.

Show Bouquets and Gifts

We will be offering the Pom-Pom Show Bouquets again to purchase for your dancer. The color choices will
be on the order form along with the pricing. We are also offering other show gifts that you will pick up on
the day of the show in the lobby. (ALL OF THIS IS OPTIONAL!)

There will also be a “Boutique Table” at the theater on the day of the performance for anyone that would
like to purchase something special for your dancer.

These are wonderful keepsakes for your dancer as well as a great way to let your dancer know how amazing
their performance was! If you place an order, they will be in the theater lobby for you to pick up before
entering to take your seat. That way your dancer will be surprised at the end of the show! If you would like
to place an order for any of the item (s) please send in your order with payment before the deadline. Order
forms will be sent out closer to the performance date with all the information.




